4 REMEDIAL REPAIRS TO HOUSING PRC ELEMENTS 2006/2007 (AN91-2007)

Reference is made to Article XI of the minute of meeting of this Committee on 15th January 2007
when authority was granted for the Depute Chief Executive (Support Services) to accept the most
favourable tender as recommended by the City Engineer for remedial repairs to housing PRC
elements 2006/07.

Tenders were returned by three contractors with tender values ranging from £40,963.00 to
£108,104.78. The lowest offer from CCL Group Limited of £40,963.00 was accepted. Allowances of
£6,000 for professional fees and £3,037.00 for contingencies were added giving a total expenditure of
£50,000 to be funded from HRA Planned Maintenance Budget for 2006/07.
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